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Christine Todd Whitman Department of Environmental Protection Robert C. Shinn, Jr.
. covernor Division of Environmental Safety, Health, commissioner

-and Analytical Programs )
Radiation Protection Programs
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering

{
P. O. Box 415 !

'

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0415
Tel (609) 984-7700
Fax (609) 984-7513

November 2, 1998

United States Nuclear _ Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk|

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sir: i,

|

Subject: Oyster Creek Generating Station
Technical Specification Change Request 259

| Condensate Storage Tank Level i

GPU Nuclear submitted the proposed change to the Oyster Creek
Technical Specification by letter to the NRC dated September 3,
1998. The proposed change will correct the required water level in
the condensate storage tank sol.that the design basis is correctly
implemented.

The BNE has no comments on the proposed change. If you need
to discuss the subject'further, please contact Rich Pinney at (609)
984-7558.

Sincerely,

b.[9 C4s
,

Kent W. Tosch, Manager
' ~
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Dr. Jill Lipoti, DEP '

Dennis Zannoni, DEP
Dr. Robert Bores, NRC
David Powell, PSE&G I

Ronald Eaton, NRC I
-

|-

\

,

i

,

i
!

|


